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2017 Scholarship Program Announced - Clark County Community Foundation, Inc. 
 
Applications are now available for the Clark County Community Foundation, Inc. 
(CCCF) 2017 Scholarship Program.  For the third year in a row, the Foundation will 
award scholarships ($300 each) to eligible seniors graduating in 2017 from area high 
schools.   Applications are limited to high school graduates whose primary residence is 
located within Clark County, Wisconsin.   In addition, graduates from Greenwood High 
School may be eligible to apply for the newly created Erik Pentz Memorial Scholarship.   
 
Interested students are encouraged to visit their high school’s guidance counselor or 
guidance department and pick up the 2017 application forms, or visit the CCCF website 
at www.clarkccf.org.  Applications must be completed and mailed to CCCF by March 31, 
2017 to be considered for this year’s scholarship cycle.  The CCCF Scholarship 
Committee composed of Directors and community volunteers will review all applications 
received and make selections by the end of April.  Scholarship recipients will be notified 
directly, and all applicants will receive correspondence from the Foundation by the end of 
May 2017. 
 
As a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt nonprofit organization, the CCCF gratefully accepts donations 
from individuals, businesses, or organizations throughout the year.  These donations 
benefit the citizens and communities of Clark County.  Donors have the option to restrict 
(designate) their contributions to certain funds or programs of the Foundation or to make 
unrestricted gifts that are then disbursed at the discretion of the Foundation’s Board of 
Directors.  Individuals and families interested in establishing a scholarship fund “In 
Memory” or “In Honor” of a loved one should contact the Foundation for more 
information.     
 
To learn more about the CCCF’s funds or programs, request a speaker for your group or 
organization, or to make a tax-deductible donation, contact the Foundation by mail at: 
Clark County Community Foundation, Inc., PO Box 116, Loyal, WI 54446,  by email at 
information@clarkccf.org, by phone at 715.937.6167, or by visiting the website at 
www.clarkccf.org. 
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